
 

Chair’s Monthly Report 

September - October 2018 

 
Following are highlights for the period of September 20th – October 19th  

 

September 28 

 Along with the Director and CEC staff participated in Orange Shirt Day, at the 

CEC,  recognizing Healing and Reconciliation on the Issue of Residential 

Schools  

 

October 1 

 Along with the Director brought greetings at the New Teacher Induction 

Program (NTIP) Orientation at the CEC  

 

 Along with the Director met with the Chair and Director of TDSB and the 

TSTG governance committee members to discuss the current transportation 

consortium, governance and operational structure 

 

October 12 

 Along with the Director delivered greetings at the Annual Community 

Relations Newcomer Conference at the CEC 

 

October 15 

 Along with the Director attended and delivered greetings at the Canonization 

Mass and Celebration at St. Pope Paul VI Catholic School 

 

October 16 

 Along with the Director attended and delivered greetings at the Canonization 

Mass and Celebration at St. Oscar Romero Catholic Secondary School 

 

October 17 

 Attended an information evening for the implementation of the French 

Immersion Program at Bishop Marrocco/Thomas Merton  


